
December 7,2000 

Ms. Blanca Bay$ 
Director of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumand Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket #00 1422-TP 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

w p  o wer tel  

This letter is intended to confirm Powertel’s waiver of the 90-day requirement relating to 
the agreement between BellSouth and Powertel filed with the Commission in the above- 
referenced docket pursuant to Section 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996. 

Sincerely, 

Vice-PresidendGeneral kounsel 


